
Technip awarded contract by Silicium de Provence for a photovoltaic silicon production plant

February 15, 2007

Paris, February 15, 2007

Technip has been awarded a contract by Silicium de Provence (Silpro) for the preliminary studies pertaining to a
polycrystalline silicon production plant dedicated to photovoltaic applications. The plant will be located in Saint-Auban
in southeastern France and will have an initial production capacity of 2,500 tons per year of ultra pure silicon for use
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Technip trades under the symbol TKP on the NYSE and under the ISIN FR0000131708 on the Euronext.


